MDear Colleagues!

‘We congratulate you on the 20 * anniversary
qf the Science and Technology Center in URraine!

i Youare the first intergovernmental organization

L in Ukpaine that supports the national science,
taknted'saentlsts who previously worked in the defense
industry to provide international secunity.

It is important that STCU promotes elaboration and development
of the professional networks between scientists and leading
; experts from academic institutions of the EU,

Canada and the United States.

Strong friendship and productive professional
2 contacts binds our teams for many years.
; We hope that they will continue for many years and will bring

tangible results of joint scientific achievements!

Dear friends and colleagues!
We wish you much success in work, creative inspiration, successful
conquest of new scientific peaks, peace, harmony and prospenity!

Sincerely,
\i from the team of NSC "Institute of Experimental 4
! and Clinical Veterinary Medicine" 3
¥ Director,

NAAS Academician



